
 
 

     

     

 

PROVIDER MEMO 
 

To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers and Office Managers 

From:  Provider Network Operations 
Date:  November 3, 2022 

Subject: Invitation to the 2022 Provider Packet Education & Dinner 
 

 
 

Dear Plan Partners,  
  
We are excited to invite you to our ‘2022 Provider Packet Education and Dinner’, being held next week on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022 from 6:00 to 8:00 PM at a local Italian restaurant. Please see the attached invitation 
for details. 
 
We look forward to hosting you at a delicious buffet dinner while educating you on this year’s provider packet. 
Please RSVP at your earliest convenience before spots fill up by emailing ProviderServices@scfhp.com. 
PLEASE TRY TO RSVP BY END OF BUSINESS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership and we look forward to seeing you! 
 



Enjoy  a buffet dinner as SCFHP Provider Network Associates present 

the 2022 Provider Packet and review the training documents.

Present participants will receive SCFHP swag bags 

and a chance to win raffle prizes.  

2022 PROVIDER PACKET
EDUCATION & DINNER

Join Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) at our

Audience: Physicians, Office Managers

Date:
Tuesday, November 8, 2022

Time:
6 - 8 PM

Place:
Fiorillo’s Restaurant
638 El Camino Real
Santa Clara, CA 95050 

Questions and RSVPs:
providerservices@scfhp.com
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